
Here are some tips:

If your water pipes freeze:

PREVENTION OF FROZEN PIPES
WINTER PREPAREDNESS GUIDE

PROTECT YOUR WATER METER

If you do not have a functional shut 
off valve inside the building, 
contact City Hall at 402-694-6992 
or during off hours contact the 
Law Enforcement Center at 402-
694-5815, they will dispatch the 
City of Aurora Water Department 
to come and shut off your water at 
the curb stop.
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